Response to MRC Review Comments

In response to concerns raised by the MRC review, the introduction, justification, objectives, and methodology of this proposal have been extensively revised.  In particular, the scope of the project has been expanded to encompass both rural and social capital dimensions in a new objective.   The committee has the goal of directly involving rural sociologists and others disciplines in the project.  Several preliminary meetings have been arranged to foster collaboration.  Collaboration with ERS was strong before but is now documented in the revised proposal.  With respect to documenting the need for multi-state activity, each objective in the methods section has a  new discussion that specifically states why the states need to work jointly.  Outcomes of each activity are also more clearly stated.  The specific duties of each institution are noted.  The methods and plan of work have been completely revised to be more specific as to activity.  Several members witj either partial or full Extension appointments have actively participated in the past.  They are now specifically listed in Appendix E and their roles noted in the methods section.  The literature section was revised, but space limitations preclude depth.  Additional information can be provided if requested.  A statement regarding synthesis of project results has been added to description of the committee organization.

